AS  THE RESTRICTIONS KEEP CHANGING WE HAVE TO STAY ON OUR TOES.
WE JUST SEEM TO PUT DOWN ONE FOOT   AND WE GET KICKED WITHTHE OTHER.
THE CLUBS ARE ALL WORKING ON WHAT THEY CAN DO, SUCH AS PLANNING FOR YARD SALES,
MEAT DRAWS AND WORKING ON GETTING NEW MEMBERS.

THE CLUBS LIKE OK FALLS, DOING THEIR SCHOOL BREAKFASTS WEEKLY 
PENTICTON MONTHLY BREAKFASTS SOR SKAHA SUNRISE.

ALL CLUBS ARE EITHER DONE OR ALMOST DONE WITH THE ELECTIONS.
SINCE LAST CABINET PENTICTON INDUCTED 2 NEW MEMBERS READY 
AND WILLING TO WORK. 
 
I WILL BE ATTENDING THE CABINET MEETING, SPRING CONFERENCE AND
THE INTERNATIONAL IN MONTREAL. SO LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING 
ALL THE SMILING FACES.

I WILL BE STAYING ON AS ZONE CHAIR FOR NEXT YEAR AN WORKING ON
A REPLACEMENT FOR NEXT YEAR.

BE CALM, BE SAFE AND BE KIND.
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